From:

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: Applications for minor variances: 103 Peter st
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:36:29 AM

Dear Sir or Madam,

This is regarding the construction at 103 Peter st.
I am their neighbour at

The only concern | have is that since they added the second and third floor, it has become
much hotter in our house since the sun's rays reflect off of their house wall, and warm up our
house. | need to run our in-window air conditioner for the whole day whenever the outside

temperature is above 20 degrees.

Best regards,
Anastasia Denau





